
 

 
 
July 30, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Young Brothers will have a temporary change in the traffic pattern at the Port of Hilo due to a 
construction project for DOT-H. Starting Monday, August 4, 2025, all truckers who need to 
access the auxiliary lot will need to do so through gate four at Pier 1. A map below with the 
traffic route is noted in yellow.  
 

 
 
Stay up to date via e-mail, post on our website, and through our social media channels.  Young 
Brothers encourages its customers to sign up for e-mail notifications at our website at 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/.  
 
 

Sincerely,   
Young Brothers, LLC  
  
  
  

  

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/

